
Ridgefield Arts Council / Council Meeting Minutes – 02/06/17 
The Ridgefield Arts Council generates attention for and collaboration between members of our vibrant arts community.  

Our mission is to inform, entertain, and inspire those who appreciate and create art in all its genres.  

 
 

A regular meeting of the Ridgefield Arts Council (the “Council”) was held February 6, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. in the 

Small Conference Room of the Ridgefield Town Hall located at 400 Main Street, Ridgefield, Connecticut.   
 

Attendees:  Mark Meachem (Chair) Jennifer R. DiLaura (Secretary), Hilary Aronow, Alison Greeley (Treasurer), 

Josh Fischer 
Absent: Paul Gervais, Stephen Kane 

, 
Guests: Vincent Conyers, Katherine Tufano, Wendy Mitchell 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
● Alison Greeley presented the report. There were no changes from last month’s meeting  

●  
New Business: 

● Interview of Wendy Mitchell for one of the open spots on the council. 
 

Old Business: 

● Behind the Scenes Awards: Will be held on Thursday, May 18.  
● Generator: To be held on February 13 at Bach to Rock. Confirmed details 

● Our Artists Our Schools: March 9. Three speakers confirmed. 
● Street Signs: Consult with the Symphony before forming conclusion on who should be in control of their 

use. In addition, the RAC wanted to be sure that it could have input/approval on the parameters of the 

sign usage should EDC want to oversee this project. The RAC believes these signs should not be used for 
merchants directly. It is for the arts, cultural events, non-profits, and town events (shopping at the 

holidays, summer-fest, etc).  
 

Executive Session: Council voted to accept Wendy Mitchell’s letter of interest and send it on to BOS. 

 
Meeting was adjourned. Next meeting will be Monday, March 6, 2017. 


